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JUNE GENERAL MEETING 
Hosting our meeting this month will 
be Ralph Aliseo of MSC Cruises.  
Hope you will be able to join us! 
 
 
GLOBAL ENTRY—mobile enroll-
ment. Keep watching this column 
for updates. 
 
TASC INVITES EVERYONE TO 
JOIN TOGETHER and celebrate 
summer on Wednesday, August 
10th at FLYNN’S Fire Island for an  
All You Can Eat Buffet including 
Lobster/Prime Rib and more.  
Price includes Boat transportation. 
Members $40 Non-Members $60. 
Flyer enclosed with details. 
 
TASC Executive Board Nomina-
tions for 2016-2018 term 
 
President      Fran Raupp 
Vice President   Garrett Simulcik 
Treasurer      Ginny DeFeo 
Secretary      Susan Bonesso 
Director Owner  Honey Pressgrove 
Director Agent   Kathy Collins 
Director Affiliate MaryLee  
                                     DeFranco 
 
Nominations will be accepted and 
closed at the June meeting 
 
 

WWW.LI-TASC.COM 
This is our website. Visit us !!! 

RSVP’S for the general meeting 
shall be made to Honey Press-
grove’s office 
 631-363-9522 or email to  
empress965@aol.com  
They must be received no later 
than the MONDAY before the 
meeting.  If you are unable to  
attend the meeting after you 
have already responded, 
PLEASE call to cancel. For 
those members that do not 
RSVP in advance, you will be 
charged $35 at the door. 
 
Attention Committee Chairper-
sons 
Any outstanding bills for your 
committees MUST be submitted 
no later than June 1st to Treas-
urer Ginny DeFeo. 
 
SUPPLIERS !!! 
TASC ANNUAL TRADE SHOW 
is scheduled for Thursday  
October 27, 2016 at the Clarion 
Hotel and Conference Center. 
Mark your calendars. 
Please contact our Trade Show 
Chairperson, Jeaneane De Cicco 
via email at  
Jeaneane.decicco@gmail.com to 
reserve your space 

MEMBERS CORNER 
TASC sends congratulations 
to Marta Perez Salonius on 
the birth of her first great 
grandchild. 
 
TASC sends get well wishes 
for a speedy recovery to Ex-
ecutive Board member Bruce  
Metzendorf 
 
TASC DUES 
Your annual TASC member-
ship renewals are due this 
month. They are still only $40 
per year. Membership form is 
included for your convenience. 
EVERYONE must fill out a 
form for this year. 
 
TASC on Facebook: 
Don’t forget to visit our site on 
FaceBook and “like us” to fol-
low along with travel articles, 
member news and photos.  
Only current TASC members 
will be able to post to the site. 
 
 
UPCOMING FUNCTIONS 
JULY:SILVERSEAS 
CRUISES & Installation of 
New Executive Board of Direc-
tors. 
AUG: SUMMER CELEBRA-
TION AT Flynn’s Fire Island 
SEPT: Uniworld River Cruises               
 and Ponant  

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
Oh summer, my old friend, it’s really good to have you back 

again. I guess we just skip over springtime now and go right 

to hot summer days.  We will soon be going to the farm 

stands again for our local produce and I just can’t wait. 

What a great presentation we had last month by Stan Enden, 

representing all his varied companies. 

Stan, as always entertains us with his wonderful stories and at 

the same time gives us lots of new insight into his products. 

He especially enlightened us on Cuba and his newest com-

pany “ Yalla Cuba”.  

This month we welcome one of our new members and excit-

ing suppliers Ralph Aliseo with MSC Cruises with very ex-

citing news about MSC. This will truly be a very enlightening 

presentation, you won’t want to miss a minute. 

Last month everyone seemed very enthusiastic about signing 

up for Global Entry (anything to beat the long TSA lines) as a 

Mobile Enrollment so we are working on it. We will keep 

you up to date as we move along on this.  Keep an eye out for 

emails and flyers as we get this off the ground so we can in-

terview out here in Suffolk county instead of JFK. 

My tenure as president is quickly coming to a close I look 

back at how quickly these 2 years have flown by, it seems 

like just yesterday that I was starting my new position. It has 

been a very rewarding experience for me especially working 

with such a great team of officers and chairpersons and com-

mittee people.  Only with their help and guidance was I able 

to do the job. I won’t be leaving completely since I am on the 

board as your past president but I know your new president 

will be fabulous. Most of the executive board will be staying 

on to help your next president but I especially want to thank 

oor wonderful Director Affiliate Bruce Metzendorf who gave 

so much to us. I see a very bright future for TASC and all its 

members.  

I hope everyone can make our August trip to Flynn’s for the 

all you can eat buffet featuring Lobster and Prime Rib and 

more. Last year we all had so much fun, and we were very 

lucky with the weather too. Please take note that we have 

limited seating so be sure to bring your payments to the June 

meeting so you won’t be shut out. I look forward to seeing 

you all there. 

 

HAPPY FATHERS DAY TO ALL THE TASC DADS!! 

Fran Tabone 


